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MIXED COMMITTEE MEETING
Saturday, September 13th, 2014
10:30 am, Main Board Room
Sask Sport Building – 2205 Victoria Ave., Regina, SK
Meeting Facilitator:  Don Black
Meeting Secretary:  Stacey Silzer

I. COMMENCEMENT – 10:30
a. Call to order

b. Role call
Curtis Anderson (SBA Technical Chairperson), Tony Kalaman (Silver Foxes), Albert Wollbaum (Regina Mixed League), Jenna Weiman (Bruno Mixed), Devon Hack (RIC), Don Black (SBA President), Carla Buell (SBA Treasurer), Stacey Silzer (Executive Director)
II. FINANCIAL


a. Review of the Accounts Receivables & Payables

Motion:   Curtis/Carla – To accept the Financial Report.   
Motion Carried.

III. 2014-2015 PLANS

a. Mixed Provincials – March 13-15, 2015 (Odessa)
i. Rooms are booked at the Sleep Inn out at White City

b. Masters Provincials/Year End Tournament – March 28, 2015 (Balgoine)
c. Senior & Mixed Nationals – April 8-11, 2015 (Montreal, QC)

IV. OTHER BUSINESS:


a. Bylaw/Policy & Rule Changes
i. Don Black went through the bylaws page by page, making note of the changes the SBA Executive submitted the night before.  
ii. There was discussion regarding the RiS, how is one to keep track of that from game to game.  Stacey will be posting all rosters on the website, so that they can be accessed at any time by coach or official.  This will also show who has the RiS training and it’s been confirmed by the office.  
iii. The mixed category would like to keep the ticket number at 10 tickets for the banquet, and follow the new bylaw put in place.  

iv. The one bylaw submission was a proposed amendment of the Mixed provincial being one Open tournament.  All teams would be in one pool, play a complete round robin with a double knock out with no back to back games. 

This item was voted on: one opposed



Carried
b. Zero Tolerance 

i. This has decreased penalties by a lot.  Took a few games to get used to but all teams have come to understanding the motion.

c. Officials fees for SBA events

i. All officials will be paid $31 per game for this season, next year they will receive a 5% increase.  

d. BTC Clinic – December 5-7, 2014
i. Clinic to be held in Big River
ii. Need 8 participants to run the clinic
iii. $300 / course and evaluation
iv. Big River has the ice booked.
e. BTC Evaluations 

i. Anyone who took their training by Curtis Anderson will need to have another evaluator complete the evaluation.  Contact the CBF when completed portfolio.
f. RiS – Respect in Sport

i. 3 hour online course

ii. All non playing members on bench are required to have completed prior to their first sanctioned game
iii. Same as Speak Out course.   Credit will be given to successful participants of the Speak Out course.  Need to provide SBA office with certification # for credit.
iv. Each Mixed team will need to have 3 players on the bench with the RiS.  1 must be on the bench at the start of the game.  

g. Player of the month.
i. The player of the month awards will be done twice a year.  December and March.  Those award winners will be invited to the SBA awards night in September.  The monthly awards were not being done and similar names kept coming into the office.

h. 2 Forms – Affiliation/Provincial Registration
i. The SBA has created a new form for the Affiliation of teams.  This form will be sent to the SBA prior to your first game or practice.  Players can be added onto this form at any time.  This is to insure all members playing for your team are covered by our insurance.
ii. The Provincial Championship Registration form is where the signatures are found.  This form is for all players only attending Provincials.  No additions to this roster past February 15th unless there is an injury.

iii. Injured players must provide the SBA a doctor’s note if they must substitute a player due to injury.  This used to be just for Goalies.  

i. Deadline for Rosters
i. All mixed Provincial Rosters must be into the SBA office by February 15th, there will be no additions after this point. 
j. Newsletters

i. Please contact the office with any information you’d like advertised in the Newsletter, or if you feel there is something in the newsletter that doesn’t need to be anymore.

k. Worlds

i. The SBA are going to Japan in October/November to put in a bid to host the 2016 World Broomball Championships.

l. AGM 2015 – September 19th, 2015 – Saskatoon
i. Discussion about how the 2015 Provincials went with the new format.

V. ADJOURNMENT – Next Mixed Meeting – September 19th, 2015
Motion:   Curtis/Tony – To adjourn the meeting.  Motion Carried.

COMMITTEE ATTENDANCE RECORDS

DATE: September 21, 2013
MEETING: Minor Committee Meeting

	TEAM OR LEAGUE
	NAME
	EMAIL ADDRESS
	STATUS

	Minor Girls Chairperson
	Yvonne Turner
	yct@sasktel.net 
	Voting

	Minor Boys Chairperson
	Ray Bender
	r.j.bend@sasktel.net
	Voting

	President
	Don Black
	donb00@sasktel.net
	Voting

	Minor Girls Rep
	Shanelle Turner
	shanelleturner@hotmail.com 
	Voting

	Odessa Storm
	Lorraine Wollbaum
	
	Observer

	Estevan Broomball
	Arlann Dutton
	arlanndutton@hotmail.com 
	Voting

	Odessa Flames
	Les Fraser
	l_fraser@live.ca 
	Voting



	Bruno T-Birds
	Dawn Dust
	Dawndust09@gmail.com 
	Voting

	Aberdeen Midget
	Shauna Klassen
	crazycreekbison@yourlink.ca 
	Voting

	Bruno Minor Boys
	Terry Lamping
	tclamping@hotmail.com 
	Voting

	Odessa Bandits
	Gary Schatz
	gary.schatz@sasktel.net 
	Voting

	Secretary
	Derek Heisler
	derek.heisler@sasktel.com
	Voting

	Referee In Chief
	Devon Hack
	devon@thehacks.ca
	Observer

	SBA Executive Director
	Stacey Silzer
	saskbroomball@sasktel.net
	Observer
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